
From: Pallister, Donna [mailto:Donna.Pallister@arcadis-us.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2011 2:11 PM 
To: Jeffrey Crawford 
Subject: Springfield Street Elementary blowers 
 
Jeff, 
  
The blowers at Springfield Street turned off due to a power outage at the school last night, which tripped 
the breakers.  The janitor called us and we restarted the blowers today. 
  
Thanks, 
Donna 
  
Donna H. Pallister PE, LSP | Senior Environmental Engineer | donna.pallister@arcadis-us.com
ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 300 Metro Center Boulevard, Suite 250 | Warwick, RI 02886 
T. 401.738.3887 | M. 401.255.9619 | F. 401.732.1686 
www.arcadis-us.com  
Professional Registration/PE-RI, 5659 | LSP-MA, 7669  
ARCADIS, Imagine the result  
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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